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Matching is NOW! 

News from the Capital Campaign 

 

The Matching program is underway for the Capital 

Campaign! 

  

Nathan’s concert on Saturday May 25 is a wonderful 

example. Approximately 35 people attended, 

donating a total of $465 to the parking lot/lighting 

project. Thank you, Nathan!! The music was 

awesome!  

  

As part of the Extra Mile giving, funds from the 

concert will be Matched from the approximately $30K 

in the seed fund. That $30K was created by 13 

donating households in or affiliated with the church. Thank you! 

  



Building a new parking lot and improving the lighting are major safety issues, as we all 

know. Currently, the total cost is estimated at $128K. The total estimate includes 

updating the parking lot lights ($7,200) and repaving the entire parking lot ($120K 

estimate). We now have about $107K available toward the project. The PMT is confident 

with the funds received to date and will be getting updated bids on the parking lot by 

the end of June. Everyone who visits the church in the evening will be especially 

thankful for the new lighting. The church is busy every day and many evenings each 

week. 

  

Anyone – everyone! – is invited to join in the Match program. It is a great way to make 

any gift have twice the impact on the parking lot project! All Extra Mile gifts will be 

received through Sunday July 14. If you donate by check, please write Extra Mile on the 

memo line or note that for cash donations. Please note, commitments to the parking lot 

Extra Mile project are not due until Sunday July 14th, so the numbers given may not 

reflect all that has been promised.    

  

Are you willing and able to join the Match? Let’s get the parking lot and the lights 

replaced and updated as soon as possible. 
  

 

  

 

Unless the Lord builds the house, the builders labor in vain.” Psalm 127:1  

Thank you for your support! 
 

The Capital Campaign Committee -- Betty, Elaine, Leah, Pat, Denise, Sue, and Bob 
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